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Competitive Sporting Success! 

 

Last night,  our cross-country team took part in a competition involving children from the 
three Middle Schools and Richard Clarke and Picknalls First Schools.  The cross-country 
event took place at Thomas Alleynes’ with children from Year 3 to Year 8 competing.  

Mr Burnett could not have been prouder of our team;  they listened to how Mr Burnett 
coached them on running, with the team staying with the pace for the majority of the race 
and then each ending with a sprint finish.  They showed huge determination and gave every-
thing they had!  They also displayed great sporting behaviour - encouraging and supporting 
each other. 

A huge well done to our Year 3 Team:  Blake, Tommy, Joseph, Elsie & Georgina and our Year 
4 Team:  Teddy, Jacob, Archie, Eva, Darcey & Isabel. 

 

Congratulations to: 

Georgina & Elsie who finished 2nd and 3rd place in the Year 3 race. 

Isabel who finished 3rd in the Year 4 race. 

 

You were all amazing and once again made us very proud!! 

Year 4 Invasion Games Event 

 

On Tuesday, our Year 4 children visited Windsor Park to participate in an Invasion Games 
Event.  This event was organised by the PE Leaders within the Trust and gave an opportuni-
ty for the children to mix in teams across the schools taking part.  This was a great chance 
for the Year 4’s to meet other Year 4 children who they will mix with as Year 5’s at Middle 
School.   

All the children taking part thoroughly enjoyed the event! 

Thank you for the support from parents over both Sporting Competitions—it really is ap-
preciated.  

A huge thank you to Mr Burnett, our PE Lead, for helping to organise the events and coach 
the children taking part! 
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GB Olympic Swimmer Amy Smith Visit to Hutchinson! 

 

We are excited to be welcoming GB Olympic Swimmer Amy Smith to our school on the 13th 
June !  As part of the Sports for Schools Programme, Amy will be working with each class 
throughout the day with the aim of inspiring children to be the best that they can be and 
fostering a love of physical activity.  I am sure we will all be captivated by her sharing her 
successes and challenges and motivated by how she overcame them and achieved her 
dreams!  

Please help support this event which through kind sponsorship donations will not only facili-
tate the work of Sports for Schools but will also help us to raise some much needed funds 
for Sport at school. 

Thank you for your support! 

Make sure you check our social media for clips for the day!! 

Uttoxeter Rotary Club Handwriting Competition 2023 

 
We were delighted to be invited to take part in the Uttoxeter Rotary Club’s school hand-
writing competition which involved over 170 entries being received from the majority of 
schools in Uttoxeter.  You may have seen the finalists’ entries on display in the foyer of 
Tesco over Easter for public view.  Being one of the smallest schools taking part, we were 
absolutely thrilled to have 2 overall winners! 
 
A huge well done to Alfred who was the overall winner in the Year 1 category and to Flor-
ence who was the Highly Commended’ runner up in the Year 2 category overall.  
 
A massive achievement and congratulations to all the finalists! 
 
 

Pre-loved School Uniform 

 
A huge thank you to one of our Parents, Kelly Rowland (Mum to Buster & Teddy) for taking 
care of a mounting stock of pre-loved school uniform.  
 
Please see Kelly (or enquire in the School Office) if this can be of any help to you. 
Thank you  
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Dinner Money Arrears 

 

A polite reminder—please settle any dinner money arrears which may be mounting up, espe-
cially as we start to approach the final few weeks of this academic year. 

If any families are experiencing difficulties, please come and speak to us and we’ll do every-
thing we can to help you. 

Thank you for your support. 

Half term 

 

I hope you have a lovely holiday over the half term break.  It looks as if the sun is set to 
shine, making it a beautiful bank holiday for many! 

We look forward to seeing you back in school on Monday 5th June. 

Thank you for your support 

Paula Snee 


